‘Halsetown Village Fete’, c/o Springfield House, Halsetown, St. lves Cornwall, TR26 3NA

28 August 2016

Chris Dunn and Sharon Running
WWII Re-enactment South West

Dear Chris and Sharon:

RE: Halsetown Village Fete - 30th and 315t July, 2016

This year we saw our village fete take on a different form. Suddenly with the participation of so
many, the word spreading on our great family fun day and with the addition of a Saturday night
out, we seemed to be transported into a world of mini festivals. It was no small feat; possible
only because of volunteers and attendees such as yourself. With the help of sunshine and smiles
on the Sunday we can all be very proud of a spectacular family fun day, a great day out for our
villages and communities.

Thank you so much to everyone from WWII Re-enactment South West including Home Front,
DCLI, US Weapons and Red Army for coming out and participating in the third annual Halsetown
Village Fete. What a stunning display you had. There are some good photos on Facebook and our
website. And thank you for posting yours. We greatly appreciated the time and effort it took to
come out on the day and to have the display up all day.

There were an estimated 1500-1800 people in attendance on Saturday night and up to 2500 on
the Sunday. We have had a lot of great feedback and look forward to making plans for the next
one. We are not for profit so rely completely on donations, fundraising and volunteers to keep
the event going, but, if we have any money left over, we commit to making a donation to a local
charity. We are pleased to have been able to donate £200 to the St. Ives Foodbank this year, such
a worthwhile charity in need of all our time and energy. We hope that you had a great day and if
there is anything that we can do to make it better, | would love to hear from you.

It is not possible to put on an event like this without your support. We hope that as valued
members of the community and an important part of our day, your future involvement will be a
long term one and hope to see you again next year, Saturday 5% and Sunday 6% August, 2017.
Thank you again.

Best regards,

Angela Williamson
Chairperson, Halsetown Village Fete Committee
info@halsetownvillagefete.co.uk

07804 818396
www.halsetownvillagefete.co.uk



